
BATAVIA TOWNSHIP  
CLEAN UP & RECYCLE 

EVENT  
 Dumpsters will be available at the 

Batavia Township Service Department,  
2401 Old SR 32 and Batavia Township Community Center                     

1535 Clough Pike to receive items to be disposed of and recycled  
on the following dates:  

 Friday, June 1st 2018 

8am-7pm 

& 

Saturday, June 2nd 2018 ~ 8am-5pm 
 The following items will not be accepted;  

remodeling or construction debris, paint 
yard waste, tree limbs or shrubs, hazardous material or   

fluorescent light bulbs.  

 Appliances will be accepted free of charge, however we cannot accept 
those containing Freon.  

 

             There will be a charge for tires, please call for info 

FREE SHREDDING OF YOUR DOCUMENTS ON SATURDAY 9 AM TO 
12 NOON AT 1535 CLOUGH PIKE 

Proof of Batavia Township Residency Required for More information 
please contact   

Ken Embry, Service Director 732-1363 


